
 
 
 

 
27-Mar-2017 
 
Gina Fromont 

 
 
Dear Ms Fromont, 
 
Official information request for 576361, FROMONT, NOISE REGULATIONS 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 2-March-2017 for Home Owner business 
regulations related to noise. 
 
In response I have received the following information from our planning department: 
 
Here is the link the noise rules in the District Plan. 
 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/149553/Section-21-Environmental-
Issues-September-2013.pdf 
 
There are no specific rules for home owner businesses. The regulations apply to all noise activity.  
 
You also need to look at the maps to see the specific levels that apply in each area. Below is a cut out 
of the noise levels as coloured on the maps. You need to find the correct map for your specific 
location and use the colour code to see the noise limits. The maps are on our website at: 
 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/volume-2 
 

 
 
For example, blue is 55dBA in the day and 40dBA at night with a shoulder period (one that applies 
to most residential areas). 
 
If you have any other questions contact a planner at our help desk. The email address is 
planning@dcc.govt.nz or you can phone or call at reception at any time and ask for the duty planner. 
This is a free service and faster than an official information request. 
Yours sincerely 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 
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